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Email: selectmen@sudbury.ma.us

The Board of Selectmen will hold a special meeting on Wednesday, December 21, 2011.
The meeting will convene in Open Session at 8:00 AM in the Flynn Building Silva Conference
Room, 278 Old Sudbury Road and immediately a vote will be taken to enter into Executive
Session for purposes of discussing land negotiations, collective bargaining and potential
litigation, wherein strategy discussions with respect to these issues in an open meeting may have

a detrimental effect on the position of the public body.
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Executive Assistant to the Town Manager
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